
 

   PO Box 48 
   Merimbula NSW 2548 

   Ph: 64951266     
    merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 Friday June 3, 2022 
         Semester 2 SRC Celebration Disco  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents,  
 
 

The School Representative Council (SRC) will be holding a non-compulsory disco in the Jackson Hall on Wednesday night, June 
22. The cost for each student is $10, which includes water/popper, a snack (popcorn or a small chips) and fruit. All funds raised 
will go towards purchasing shared scooters, bikes and helmets for our pump track. 
 

• The theme for the Kindergarten to Year 2 disco will be “Under The Sea” (No crop tops, high heels, thongs or singlet tops) 
and it will take place from 5:00pm until 6:25pm.  

• The theme for the Year 3 to Year 6 disco will be “Mufti” (No crop tops, high heels, thongs or singlet tops) and will be 
held from 6:30pm until 8:00pm. The 5 school leaders will need to be at school at 4:30pm to set up with Mrs Huddleston 
and Mrs Kirk (see additional note). 

 

During the Disco, children will be expected to adhere to the school rules. If a child is on a Behaviour Monitoring on the day of the 
disco, or has been suspended during the past 10 school weeks, they are not permitted to attend. If a child is absent from school 
on the day of the disco, they are not permitted to attend. Children with broken limbs are encouraged not to attend in the interest 
of their safety, or are to see their child’s classroom teacher to discuss safety measures. Students who require asthma 
puffers/EpiPen’s should bring one with them, if they do not already have one at school.  
 

Drop-Off and Pick-Up Procedures: 
• Students are to be dropped off by a parent/caregiver to the Jackson Hall. A teacher will be at the hall gate, so children 

can be brought to the gate. Children will then sign in at the sign-in table, supported by staff. 
• Parents/caregivers will not be permitted to stay for the duration of the disco. They will need to leave after 5 minutes, to 

support physical distancing/space requirements. Therefore it may be easier to drop your child at the gate. 
• When each disco is finished, students will be walked by staff to the lower Covered Outdoor Learning Area (COLA). This 

will give us more space for parents to come on site and collect their child. QR code sign in’s will not be required for 
pickup/drop off. 

• If your child is being collected by someone else on the night, you will have to indicate such on the permission note below.  
• Please do not come on site if you are displaying any flu-like symptoms or are required to isolate. 
• Parents are requested to pick up their children promptly.  

 

Please complete the permission note below and return it to school by Friday, June 17.   
All $10 payments must be made online using the ‘Make a Payment’ portal at https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ PRIOR TO 
FRIDAY, JUNE 17. Late payment/notes will not be accepted. 
 

Yours Sincerely,  
Michelle Huddleston 
Principal  
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Semester 2 SRC Celebration Disco 2022 
Permission full payment made online BEFORE Friday, June 17. 

Dear Mrs Huddleston, 
I give permission for my child _________________________________________ of class _____ to attend the SRC Disco on 
Wednesday, June 22 in the Jackson Hall. I understand that if my child is on Behaviour Monitoring or has been suspended, in 
accord with the School’s Discipline Policy, they are unable to attend disco as it is an out-of-school hours event. I understand 
payment for this event is $10, which includes a small snack and drink. Payment has been made via school website. Receipt: _____. 
 

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health 
Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my 
child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I understand that there may be close contacts 
at the event. 
I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW health orders. 
 

Medical/Allergy/Dietary requirements of my child you should be aware: _____________________________________________ 
 

My child is getting picked up by: ____________________My contact details during the time of the disco: __________________  
 

Parent / Caregiver Name: _________________________________Signed:________________________Date: _______________ 


